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June 19, 2015 

Traffic flow changing as work continues on 32nd Avenue West 
Week of June 22, 2015 

 
King County’s contractor, Walsh 
Construction, will be changing traffic 
flow on 32nd Avenue West as as they 
wrap up work on the underground 
structure in the roadway and restore 
utilities.  Looking forward, restoration 
of the right-of-way adjacent to the 
travel lanes will begin the week of 
June 29.  The contractor will not be 
working Friday, July 3rd.   

• Traffic will be shifted back to the 
previous detour route on Monday, 
June 22.On June 22-23, the water 
line will be restored to its previous 
location. 

• The sewer bypass system is scheduled to be removed on June 25-26.   

    

What you can expect during this work 
• Work hours 7:00 a.m. to about 5:00 p.m. Monday -- Friday.  

• Continue watching for flaggers in the area as traffic flow is changed, and during the work. 

• The work area will be fenced at night, and the detour will remain in place.   

 

 

   Thank you! 

The contractor reports that residents are driving slowly through the area and 
watching for crews.  Your safe driving is very much appreciated by our workers! 
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Questions or Concerns? Contact our 24-hour construction hotline at 

206-205-0968 and leave a message.  We will return your call. 

For more information, visit www.kingcounty.gov and search “South Magnolia CSO”. 
 

 

As we continue restoration, we will maintain erosion control along the eastern corner 32nd 
Avenue West and West Galer Street. The corner serves as a critical catch basin for stormwater 
runoff. The contractor has marked the area off as a no parking zone, but continued parking in that 
area has resulted in damage to erosion control measures. The presence of a fire hydrant at the 
corner also prohibits parking within 15 feet, per Seattle Municipal Code.  
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